
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING  

 

TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION  

TEMPLE CITY, CALIFORNIA 

 
February 24, 2021   7:30 P.M. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Transportation and 

Public Safety Commission scheduled for February 24, 2021 at 7:30 p.m., in the 

Council Chamber, 5938 Kauffman Avenue, is cancelled.  

 

The next regular meeting of the Transportation and Public Safety 

Commission is scheduled for, March 10, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chamber, 

5938 Kauffman Avenue, Temple City.  

 

Yansy Monroy 

Secretary  

 

 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the 

foregoing agenda was posted on the City of Temple City bulletin board not less than 72 hours 

prior to the meeting.  

 

Yansy Monroy, Secretary Signed and Posted:  February 19, 2021 (5:00 p.m.) 

 

 


